



Dina L. MedinaVice President & Asst. Branch Manager dina.medina@fnbtrinidad.com

August 7, 2024

Huerfano County Government County Commissions 401 Main Street Walsenburg, CO 81089

Thank you so much for your generous donation to our school supply drive. Your \$250.00 donation was matched by the Huerfano County Branch, FNBT and used for \$500.00 worth of school supplies. Students in five area schools will benefit from this program by receiving the supplies they need to start the school year. Each year we receive several letters from teachers, parents and students in appreciation for the funds for supplies they have received. Your donation will go far in helping many students prepare to learn.

Thank you again for your contribution!

Sincerely,

Dina Medina

Vice President &

Assistant Branch Manager